
May 18, 2022 
To whom it may concern 

JX Metals Trading Co., Ltd. 
 
 
Occurrence of new coronavirus infection at JX Metals Trading 
 
JX Metals Trading Co., Ltd. (President & CEO : Suzuki Shoji ; below as “The company”) will end 
updated notification (news release) on new coronavirus infections on May 18th for the time 
being. However, if an event that disrupts the supply of our products may occur, it will be 
promptly announced. 
 
 
The company informs on new coronavirus infection as follows; 
If an employee is confirmed to be infected, The company immediately disinfects and sterilizes 
the activity range of the employee and takes the necessary measures such as identifying close 
contacts in accordance with the guidance of the local public health center. 
The company continues to prioritize preventing the spread of infection inside and outside The 
company and ensuring the safety of our employees. It will be highly appreciated of your 
understanding. 
 
 
Date of found positive : May 17, 2022 
Office : Headquarters in Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 
Number of people : 1 (One) 
Influence for supply : None 
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